



Volume 16. Issue 8

Marshall Elementary School 4407 116th Street NE Marysville, WA 98271 (360) 965-1600 Attendance Line (24 Hrs): (360) 965-1601 Marshall Office @msd25.org



Friday, May 27, 2022 is a non-school day. Enjoy this fourday Memorial Day weekend.



Preorder Your Yearbook

Yearbooks are available for preorder! This year, yearbooks are only \$7.00 and you may purchase directly through Family Access.

A flyer will be sent home soon with additional information.

Family Access Link



Principal's Message

THE MARSHALL MUSTANG

Dear Mustang Families,

Spring has arrived and students are loving every minute of it. We have packed a lot in the last several months and are happy to report our successes and what is to come in the spring.

Fun Run: We had a blast! We are shocked and thrilled to share that we not only hit our goal but we doubled it. We are excited to have the money to spend on the playground and cannot wait to see what students want to add. Our students will be given a list of options and they will be able to vote on their favorite structures. We will then look at installation timing. We are excited! On a side note, the mulch was not part of our fun run earnings- students were concerned that I would buy something so boring and I quickly let them know that we will let them help us pick.

Volunteers: We are super excited to welcome back our volunteers. If you are interested in volunteering in your child's classroom, please check in with your child's teacher to talk about requirements and expectations.

5th Grade Graduation will be in person on the night of Wednesday June 22nd. We ask that 4th grade parents help serve cookies and punch so our staff, students, and families can focus on their student's graduation. If you are able to help, please contact Gail Sawyer at Gail_Sawyer@msd25.org. Also, for 5th grade students, don't forget to send your baby and current pictures to your classroom teacher.

Field Day: We are bringing back field day! More details to come. If you are interested in volunteering, please reach out to our PE teacher, Mr. Stevenson.

Book Vending Machine: Our students have started earning gold coins to use with the book vending machine. If your student brings home a book from the vending machine- they get to keep their book. Be sure to ask them how they earned their gold coin.

WOW Alerts: Our wow alerts are starting- Students earn wow alerts from our staff and we call home to let you know the awesome job your students are doing.

From our mustang family to you, happy spring!

Sincerely, Katy Rudolph Principal

Class Pictures

Monday, May 16, 2022, we will have Leo's Photography here to take class photos. A flyer has been sent home, but may be found by clicking here.

Warm Weather Clothing Reminder

Believe it or not, the weather will change! As it warms up, summer clothing emerges from our closets. Please ensure that your child wears sensible clothes to school. Below are some simple reminders that may help:

A sweater, sweatshirt or lightweight coat may still be needed as the weather can change quickly from warm to chilly. Remind your student to check the playground for discarded sweaters, etc., since they are usually taken off during play at recess time

- * The length of skirts and shorts should be lower than the child's fingertips when extended downward.
- * Flip-flops, sandals and shoes with heels are not appropriate for play, recess or PE. We have had students sustain injuries due to these types of footwear.
- * Halter tops and skinny straps on shirts are not permitted.
- * Shirts should be long enough to cover student's midriff at all times.

Encouraging comfortable, appropriate clothing makes play and PE more fun for everyone.

Please do not allow your student to wear flip-flops to school! They are not designed for safe play.

NOT RETURNING NEXT YEAR?

If you find that you are not returning to our school next year, please let the office know as soon as possible.



We are busy planning for next year at this time. It is helpful to be aware of our enrollment and know the class in which to place all students. This is the same for all schools.

Once you know which school your student will attend, please register as soon as possible at the new school. The new school will then request your student's records from us.

If you do not return, we will miss you and wish you the best at your new school.

Sunscreen at School

During the warmer weather, you may wish to send sunscreen with your student to protect their skin from the sun/ultraviolet rays. If you send sunscreen, please label the container with your student's name. They must be able to apply it themselves and keep it in their backpack.

Under no circumstance should sunscreen be shared with other students.

Preparing for Testing

Your student has probably mentioned various assessments that they participate in throughout the year. As the end of the school year nears, more assessments are conducted.

Some tips to help your student during this time include:

- * Talk with your child about the assessments, let them know they are an important part of learning and that they provide information regarding their learning progress;
- * Students should get a good night's rest;
- * Ensure your student has breakfast; and
- * Tell your student that you believe in them and know they will do their best.

Stay Hydrated!

It is an important health reminder to keep your student hydrated at all times. Feel free to send a water bottle/container with your student. The container must have a lid to prevent spillage in the classroom or other areas of the school. Please note that we have fountains which allow students to refill their bottles.

The Marshall Mustang page 2



Register for Kindergarten Now!

If you have a child who will turn five years old by August 31, 2022, now is the time to register for Kindergarten. Bring your child's immunization information and original birth certificate to Marshall and we will help you with the registration process.

You may also register online at MSD25.org.

Welcome Class of 2035!

Fun Run Success!

Marshall's families and friends raised over \$22,000 for our PTSA. This is more than twice our goal of \$10,000. These funds are earmarked for new playground equipment.

We have received some playground equipment suggestions from the District which will enhance our current playground. Students will get to vote for their favorite piece.

Watch for the results of the vote in the June newsletter.



Our PTSA will hold another fun run next year to purchase additional playground equipment.

Thank you for your huge support of this fundraiser.



<u>Don't Let Head Lice Interfere with Your Child's</u> <u>Opportunity to Learn and Achieve in School</u>

Missing school puts a child behind in learning.

It is very important you check your child's head weekly for signs of head lice, and that when you are notified that your child's head needs to be treated you begin to work immediately. Once you have started the treatment process, and combed out all nits (small eggs), your child is able to return to school. You will need to continue to comb out the nits and check your child's hair until it is all clear for 4-6 weeks.

Head lice are a small insect living on the human scalp and feed on blood. Lice do not jump, hop or fly; they are spread only by direct contact. Lice hatch from small eggs (nits) about every ten (10) days. A live louse matures and lays eggs every two (2) weeks. When nits are present, the lice have been on your child's hair for some time.

Remember, just about everyone can get lice at some point. Please be watchful and help your child as well as others with the above-referenced suggestion.

Additional information may be found on the Snohomish County Health District's website: www.snohd.org

School Bus Drivers Heeded

If you are interested in driving a bus for the Marysville School District, call 360-965-0310 for more information or attend Driver Orientation on a Tuesday at 5:00 PM at the Transportation Building.

Would You Consider Subbing?

The Marysville School District is in need of substitute paraprofessionals. Many days, there are unfilled jobs available. As a substitute, you would have flexibility over your schedule.

We have many wonderful families at Marshall and would love to see some of our parents sign up to substitute.

For more information, please visit the District's web site at www.msd25.org or contact Marysville School District's Human Resources Department..

Lost & Found is Full

The Lost and Found has been growing all year. Please have your child check the rack to claim missing items. All items that are left at school will be donated to Kloz for Kids. Thanks for taking your items home!



Borrowed Clothing?

If your student has borrowed any clothes from the Health Room, please return them as soon as possible.

Thank you!

Show our local team support during this year's baseball season. Every Friday, wear a Seattle Mariners shirt or simply wear Mariners colors. Go M'sl

The Marshall Mustang page 3

Volume 162 Issue 8 page 4

Important Dates / Upcoming Events

- Week of May 2-6-Teacher Appreciation Week
- Friday, May 6-2:05 Dismissal
- Week of May 9-13-School Nurses Week
- Friday, May 13–2:05 Dismissal
- Saturday, May 14-I Have a Dream Multicultural Festival
- Monday, May 16–Class Picture Day
- Thursday, May 19-PTSA Meeting
- Friday, May 20-2:05 Dismissal
- Friday, May 27 & Monday, May 30-No School-Memorial Day Weekend

- Friday, Jun 3-2:05 Dismissal
- Friday, June 10-2:05 Dismissal
- Friday, June 17–2:05 Dismissal
- Monday, June 20-No School-**Juneteenth Holiday**
- Tuesday, June 21–12:30 Dismis-
- Wednesday, June 22–12:30 Dismissal

Thursday, June 23—11:20 Dismissal—Last Day of School

NOMINATE A TEACHER OF THE WEEK

WSECU, 710 ESPN Seattle, and Seattle Mariners Radio are once again recognizing amazing teachers.

To nominate a teacher, visit MyNorthwest.com/teacher to find out more or submit an online nomination. Each week, a winning teacher will be featured on-air and receive a \$500 classroom grant.







eneral Membership Mee Thursday, May 19, 2022 4:30 PM via Zoom

MSD I HAVE A DREAM MULTICULTURAL FESTIVAL

SATURDAY, MAY 14, 2022 11 AM - 2 PM @ MARYSVILLE PILCHUCK HIGH SCHOOL CAMPUS

QUESTIONS? PLEASE CONTACT: CHRIS MCLEOD

360-965-0018 CHRISTOPHER MCLEOD@MSD25.ORG



Please consider helping our PTSA next year. Many committees will be forming at the next membership meeting.

Remember, our PTSA helps ALL students at Marshall Elementary School through great partnerships and volunteerism.

Election of Executive Board Members will take place at the May meeting. If you are interested in running for a position, please contact a current board member.

Email Kari Brickey@msd25.org for a Zoom link.

Non-Discrimination Statement: Marysville School District complies with all federal and Washington State rules and regulations and will provide equal employment opportunity and treatment for all applicants and staff in recruitment, hiring, retention, assignment, transfer, promotion, and training. Such equal employment opportunity will be provided without discrimination with respect to race, creed, national origin, age, honorably discharged veteran or military status, sex, sexual orientation including gender expression or identity, marital status, the presence of any sensory, mental or physical disability or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability. The district will provide equal access to school facilities to the Boy Scouts of America and all other designated youth groups listed in Title 36 of the United States Code as a patriotic society. The following employees have been designated to address questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Civil Rights Coordinator - Gregg Kuehn, Director of Risk Management, Facilities, and Maintenance, 360-965-0110; Title IX Officer - Tracy Souza, Director of COVID-19 Health and Safety, 360-965-0076; Section 504 Coordinator and ADA Coordinator, Trish Campbell, Executive Director of Special Education, 360-965-0174. Discrimination and discriminatory harassment may be reported to any school staff member or to the district's Civil Rights Coordinator, listed above. You also have the right to file a written complaint. Address: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270. Website: www.msd25.org. Marysville School District is a drug- and tobacco-free workplace. Policies that address this issue are Policy 3210 "Non-Discrimination" & 5010 - "Non-Discrimination and Affirmative Action." These Policies are available online at www.msd25.org at your school, or at the District Office: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA, 360-965-0000.